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From " Senator Marco Rubio (imailagent)"
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Dear Mr. Myers,

| regret to learn of the problem you are experiencing with the U.S. Department of Justice. It
is disappointing that your concerns have not received the appropriate attention. David on my
staff has thoroughly reviewed your correspondence and contacted the U.S. Department of
Justice to inquire about this matter. My office will contact you when we receive additional
information regarding your case.

Please bear in mind that some federal agencies require four to six weeks to properly
investigate a congressional inquiry. Although | cannot guarantee a particular outcome, | will do my
best to ensure you receive a fair and timely response. In the interim, should you have any
questions, feel free to call my office at (407) 254-2573 or send an email
to casework@rubio.senate.gov.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you. | am humbled by my responsibilities in the
United States Senate, and | will continue to work on behalf of our state of Florida.

Sincerely,

Marco Rubio
United States Senator

Each week | provide a weekly update on issues in Washington and ways in which my office can assist the

people of Florida. Sign up here for updates on my legislative efforts, schedule of events throughout
Florida, constituent services and much more.
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